
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Dates for your diary… 
Thursday 17th July 

Year 2 Leavers Service 1.30pm-3pm 

Tuesday 22nd July 
End of the Summer Term 

Reading challenge-every Wednesday in the school 
summer holiday from 30th July.  

10-11am 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 
Back to school 

Friday 5th September 
Welcome to Year 1 meeting @ 2.30pm 

Thursday 11th September 
Welcome to Year 2 meeting @ 9.00am 

Friday 12th September 
Welcome to Reception meeting @ 2.30pm 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Nursery-         97.23% 

                     Pearl Class-      95% 

                     Ruby Class-      95.3% 

Diamond Class- 94.71% 

Sapphire Class- 97.45% 

                      Emerald Class-  95.6% 

                     Topaz Class-     97.7% 

Our school target is 95%. Well done to 

Nursery, Pearl, Ruby, Sapphire and Topaz 

for achieving over 95%.  

 

 

 
 

Headteacher’s award: 

Nursery: Cora-Leigh 

Reception: Mabel and Olivia 

Year 1: Riley and Silas 

Year 2: Nell and Danny  

Staff: Mrs Bonner and Mrs Reed 

                             Well done!  
 

Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week Sapphire 

Special shout out to…. Alethea, Elijah, Edward 

and Finley.H 

 

Optional events arranged by our Fundraising 

team… 

Tuesday 15th July 
Gemstones Water Party 

Wednesday 16th July 
Summer Disco 4.40pm - 5.40pm 

Can you help? 
We would love people to join our fundraising team, please 

do let us know if you are able to help in anyway. 

 
 

               

 

Thank you!  

We have now ordered the chromebooks for our children. All 

staff are extremely grateful for the generosity shown through 

our fundraising. 

 

 We invite children moving to Year 2 to bring their own 
pencil case into school. We ask that this includes: a 

pencil, ruler and glue stick. We ask that this does not 
include a rubber.  

 

Jewellery 

Please remember that hoop earrings are not 

allowed to be worn in school. This is in line 

with health and safety and to protect the 

children. 
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